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Laurie Fowlef, Esq.
Legal Environmental Assistance Foundation [0Cb U$gv^h'
1102 Healey Building BRA NCH

57 Forsyth Street, N.W.
-

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

In the Matter of*

~

GEORGIA POWER CO.
(Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2)

Docket Nos. 50-424 and 50-425 (0L)

Dear Ms. Fowler:
-

I have a copy of the letter date'd March 27, 1985, to you from James E.

Joiner, Esq., one of the attorneys for applicants in the above-referenced

proceeding. Mr. Joiner's letter confirms a conversation he had with you on

March 26th whereby, among other things, you agreed that he would discontinue

service on Dan Feig, Jeannine Shorthouse, and Carol Stangler. This is to

j advise that the NRC Staff has also discontinued service on these three persons.

Sincerely,

l

M
Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Service Listj
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